
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

   

Thursday 29th July 2021 (12pm – 1pm) 
L1 Lecture Theatre  |  School of Surveying, 310 Castle Street 

 

Surveying at the Survey+Spatial NZ Conference 

 

On 4-5 August, S+SNZ are holding their Annual Conference and Mick Strack 

and Emily Tidey from Otago’s School of Surveying will be presenting there. 

At this seminar, they will briefly run through what they have planned. 
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Water Boundaries 
Mick Strack1 

Water boundaries are always contentious and they do 

not easily fit with our otherwise precise cadastral record. 

Conflict about use of land adjoining a river has required 

the Court of Appeal to clarify how the bank of a river can 

be identified. The definition emphasises physical 

observation, rather than measurements and calculations 

about water flows. 

We’re all on the same boat: Hydrographic 

highlights from recent multidisciplinary research 

at the University of Otago 

Emily Tidey1, Hannah Mello2, Maddy Glover2, Matt 

Desmond2,3 
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Māori Land 
Mick Strack1, Stefan Kiss4 

Surveyors have a responsibility to be proactive in 

facilitating better management and utilisation of Māori 

land. The legislation and the Māori Land Court provide 

some guidance. Some lessons from practical experience 

will be included.  


